
          Book Fayre           
The Book Fayre was recently held and children had the opportunity to purchase books. 

This helped the school enormously as the more books that were purchased, the greater 

percentage of books they then provide the school for free. 

Once again, many thanks for your support. 
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The New School Library 

 
We have invested a great of money into 

stocking our school library with new and 

exciting books for all our children. 

We also have a computer system which 

has scanned every book and will keep a 

record of all of the books which each 

child will take out. 

The aim is to organise and run our library 

system very much like a public library 

system, whereby children can also take 

the library books home.   

The staff have worked incredibly hard to 

organise the library and I know that the 

children are really looking forward to 

using it. 

 

World Cup Fund Raiser Day 

 

 
 

Our World Cup Fund Raiser Day was a 

huge success, monies raised will go 

towards our school funds. 

 

Scott Wildman and his team did a 

wonderful job of organising the event 

and ensuring that the children had an 

enjoyable, fun day.  Many thanks for 

your sponsorships and support. 
 

        World Book Day     

 

Our children recently celebrated World Book Day in great style.  The all made a huge 

effort and turned up as some wonderful book characters.  Thank you to all those parents 

who had obviously supported their children and helped to put costumes together.  Many 

children also purchased old books on the day and those proceeds will go towards our new 

school library. 


